
 
 

Maine Community College System 
Updated Student Vaccine Protocol 

 
Effective immediately, as a condition of enrollment and attendance, all learners, with the 

exception of learners enrolled exclusively in on-line courses who will not be physically 

accessing MCCS owned or controlled indoor spaces, shall provide proof of vaccination against 

COVID-19, subject to the medical exemption recognized under applicable laws. Learners will be 

required to provide proof of receipt of at least one dose of a vaccination prior to attending their 

first in-person class and provide proof of any required second dose by the start of the following 

semester.   

  

Further, boosters are strongly recommended for all learners but not required at this time, 

however, the System President is authorized to enact a booster requirement, based on CDC 

guidance and in consultation with the College Presidents, to maintain the safety of the Colleges.   

  

This resolution will remain in effect until June 30, 2023.  

 
 
(Adopted, June 22, 2022) 
 


